To foster a safe and focused learning environment for
students, personal digital devices (PDDs) must be turned
off or placed on silent mode before entering the
classroom and during instructional time. PPDs are
not permitted for use during class time/ instructional time
unless an educator has given permission.

Outside of instructional hours, you are permitted to
use your PDDs.



